
Adult Ed Council Minutes 
  
On Wednesday, May 15, 2024, State ACSA Adult Ed Council met for the final time this 
school year. 

• Consistently throughout the state, there is high turnover of Adult Ed 
leaders in various regions. 

• The second round of ELL Healthcare Pathway funding applications are 
underway. This funding has specific goals to increase access to 
healthcare jobs and educational pathways for community members who 
are English Learners. Utilization of these funds in developing programs is 
flexible within consortia as grant money is award to the entire group. 
Round 2 = $40 million; Round 3 = $50 million. 

• Great professional develop opportunities through CalPro for Adult Ed 
Administrators, District Leadership, and 
Teachers: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SfYNjBpHdhbULoNn0k808tfcAf
EX_A7V/view 

• Future dates: 

 
  
It has been a pleasure to represent Region 7 on the State ACSA Adult Ed Council for 
the past few years. I am excited to pass on the this position to Jessica Dorris. 

 

Antony Little 
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